
<2025 [9th News]> The 10th UI-NRH-UOEH-SGH Joint Interesting Occupational Medicine Regular 

Forum was held (Posted on May 26, 2025) 

 

On Thursday, May 22, the 10th UI-NRH-UOEH-SGH Joint Interesting Occupational Medicine Regular 

Forum was held jointly by four institutions, namely, University of Indonesia (UI), Nopparat Rajathanee 

Hospital (NRH), Thailand, Singapore General Hospital (National University of Singapore) (SGH) and 

UOEH. The purpose of this forum is to understand legal systems and medical practices on occupational 

health in the participants’ countries. The forum began in September 2022 on a quarterly basis. In each 

forum, residents of occupational medicine of the host country give presentations, and online participants 

join discussions afterwards. 

The 10th forum was hosted by the University of Indonesia, and the presentation on the theme of “Zoonotic 

Transmission Potential of Hepatitis B Virus Among Veterinarians Working in Orangutan Conservation” 

was provided. Approximately 100 participants joined the forum online, and they participated in lively 

discussions following the presentation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Part of the UOEH participants                               Discussion session 


